
 

 

Moretown Planning Commission 
Moretown School Library 

6:30 pm 
December 18, 2018 

 
 
Present: Jonathan Siegel, Chair, John Schmeltzer, Karen Horn 
 
Jonathan Siegel called the meeting to order at 6:45. 
 
John made amotion to approve the minutes of December 4. Karen seconded the 
motion, which was unanimously approved.  
 
The planning commission discussed the message from Jonathan DeLaBruere 
regarding Moretown’s local hazard mitigation plan. The hazard mitigation plan is on 
the agenda for the January meeting. No grant agreement has yet been received from 
the VT Emergency Management Division for the funds.  Moretown put out an RFP 
for a consultant to assist with the plan, which was awarded to Central Vermont 
Planning Commission in the amount of $9,951.00 on October 15. Work cannot 
commence on the plan until a grant agreement is received from VT Emergency 
Management. 
 
The planning commission noted that on December 17 the selectboard held a new 
public hearing on the draft subdivision regulations and voted to put the question 
regarding adoption on the March Town Meeting ballot. 
 
John made a motion to adjourn at 7:50 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Karen Horn 
December 20, 2018 
 
 
 
 
 


